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Nimitz Elementary Parent Teacher Association 

Uniting the efforts of parents, teachers and staff in providing the best 
educational environment for our children 

 
 

Nimitz Elementary School Parent Teacher Association 
545 E. Cheyenne Drive, Sunnyvale, CA 94087 
 
 

 
Why join the PTA?  

Ø PTA works with teachers, staff, and parents to enrich our children’s school experience 
 

Ø By joining the PTA you help the school and your child succeed, many activities, like Music 
for minors, Art, Running Club, Math Olympiad are all sponsored by our PTA. 

 
Ø Be an informed parent by joining the broader school community 

 
Ø Have fun, make new friends while supporting various activities, teachers and students. 

VOLUNTEER FOR OUR SCHOOL! 
  

Ø Give us your Input, we want to hear your thoughts and ideas! (Paid members in good 
standing are entitled to vote at public Nimitz PTA meetings and have opportunities to attend 
District, State and National PTA events.) 

 
Ø You can make use of the many State or National perks, like 6 months membership to 

Google Express. Go to http://capta.org/join/member-perks/ to know more. 
 
How do I join the PTA? 
 

Ø Fill out and return the PTA Membership form enclosing a $15 check (made out to “Nimitz 
PTA”) in the provided envelope. 
 

Ø Each individual parent will need to join in order to have the power to vote 
 

Ø Consider making a contribution to the Direct Donation Campaign - your direct donations 
are tax deductible and can be included in the same envelope as your membership dues. 
See our Direct donation Form.  
 

Thank you for joining us in making 2016-17 a year to be remembered! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Nimitz PTA Board 
board@nimitz-pta.org 

www.nimitz-pta.org                              Nimitz PTA 


